
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                       
 
 
 
 

 

 18th April 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Raffle Tickets 
If there are any raffle tickets left to be sold, please can you bring them into school so we can 
pass them on to sell. Any tickets that have been sold can be brought in to reception where there 
is an envelope for the purchased tickets and money.  
 
 
 
Meditation and Yoga session 
Mrs Corrie and Miss Taylor will be using the next two Friday afternoons to do some Yoga and 
Meditation with Class 1 and 2. Teaching mindfulness to children from a young age can give 
them greater emotional resilience as they grow up.  
 

                                                                                           
 
Compost Request 
The school are planning to plant some vegetables. If anyone has any compost spare they would 
like to give to the school, this would be greatly appreciated.  
 
 
 
Dinner Money 
Pauline is currently updating the school dinner money spreadsheet. She will email parents 
concerning any money owing or money in credit from last term. Going forward, if you could let 
Pauline know how and when you usually make payment for dinner money, she will make a note 
of this and send you the necessary information.  
 
 

 

 

Crosby Ravensworth C of E (Aided) School 
Crosby Ravensworth 
Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA10 3JJ 
 
Telephone: 01931-715265  
Email: admin@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mr D Priestley 
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A note from The Friends 

Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club - There were 41 Numbers in the April Draw.  

First Prize:       £10.25       Ted Relph          Number   12.  

Second Prize:  £6.15         Ted Relph          Number  20.  

Third Prize:     £4.10         Celia Newby      Number  3.  

If you would like to purchase a number, forms are available from Crosby and Maulds Meaburn 
bus shelters, the front desk at school or can be downloaded from the school website.  It is only 
£4 for the remaining 4 draws and the next draw is on Thursday 12th May.  

Please come along to the next Friends meeting on Wednesday 27th April at 7pm in the 
Butchers Arms.   We will be organising the Summer Fair which will be held on Saturday 21st 
May 11am – 3pm.  If you are unable to attend do let us know if you can help in any way, we will 
be asking for Helpers on the day & donations of raffle prizes, baking, plants & bric a brac. 
Meanwhile please continue to sell raffle tickets & send the stubs/ money into School along with 
any un-sold books, so that we can maximise sales.  

 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Priestley 

 
 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
 
Monday, 25th April Whole school pictures at 10am 
Monday, 2nd May Bank Holiday, school closed 
Thursday, 5 May Lyvennet Activity Group’s second performance, 2.00 pm, 

Village Hall 
 Full Governors’ meeting 
Monday, 9th May SATS week commences for Year 6 in School 
Saturday, 21st May School May Fair 
Wednesday, 25th May Year 6 Transition Day, Patterdale Hall.  
Friday, 17th June Pudding Night, 7.00 pm, CRVH 
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


